
Christmas Fair Success 
A massive thank you and well done to our amazing PTA who put on a 
wonderful Christmas fair. This has raised a whopping £650 valuable 
for future school projects. Christmas raffle tickets are now available 
on the PTA Sum up shop. 
 
Our PTA is recruiting! 
Our PTA needs more volunteers. If you are interested in supporting 
them please speak to them on a Wednesday or Friday after school at 
the PTA base where they sell treats. 
 
Nativity 
Thank you to parents who have shared feedback on this with me. I am 
now pleased to inform you the both reception and year 1 will be 
performing their own separate nativities.  
  
Careers Fair 
This is now fast approaching on Friday 8th December (pm). Thank you 
for those of you who have offered their support. If you are 
volunteering, please arrive at the main reception at 1:15pm. We still 
have space for more volunteers so please contact the school office if 
you have a job that you could inspire our pupils about! 
 
Lateness 
Regular lateness has a negative impact on pupils learning. Please be 
reminded that all pupils should be in school before our gates close at 
8.55am.  
 
SEND Coffee Mornings 
These will continue to take place on the first Friday of the month in 
our new community room. Thanks to those who have attended 
already!  
 
Residentials 
We are planning exciting residentials for year 4 and year 6 in the 
summer term. We are hoping to take year 4 to Leeds for an overnight 
stay to another Wellspring school who have offered to accommodate 
our children. We will then be able to access some of the many 
educational attractions Leeds has to offer. Year 6 will be going to PGL 
(Caythorpe). More details will be provided in the new year. 
 
With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 
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Key dates for your diary 
Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner 
Day – Thursday 7th December 
Careers Fair – 8th Dec 
Y6 Bikeability – Week beginning 11th Dec 
Christmas Discos - tbc 
Reception Nativity - 13th Dec 9.30am & 2pm 
Y1 Nativity – 15th Dec 9.30am & 2pm 
End of term - Wed 20th Dec 

Follow us on Twitter to keep up to date on 
what we have been up to! @HorncastlePrim 

 

Reading 

Please encourage your child to read at least 

5 times per week. 

 


